
UMESCHANDRA COLLEGE 
13, Surya Sen Street, Kolkata – 700012 

& 
FC-129, Sector-III, Salt Lake, Kolkata – 700106 

Date: 16.07.2021 

NOTICE 

All the students of B.Com (H) and (G) Semester II, Semester IV and Semester VI 

are hereby notified that for the Internal Examination (to be held in this month), they 

need to open the question paper (links of Google Forms) to be given in College 

website using their G suite ID given by the college. In case of having login details 

related issues, the students are directed to send their problems through mails within 

20/7/21. The mail ID for the same is login_problem@umeschandracollege.ac.in.  
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